
January 15, 2024

To: Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission

On behalf of the Milwaukee Preservation Alliance, I am writing to encourage your support for

the temporary designation of 3035 WWisconsin Ave, aka the Millerand Apartments. The 1925

building is a stunning example of multi-story neoclassical architecture, and has maintained

much of its unique character and ornamentation for almost 100 years. We at the Milwaukee

Preservation Alliance are encouraged by individuals such as Mr. Dieter who show interest in the

protection of our city’s history through these applications, and support his designation

application wholeheartedly.

Thank you for your continued work protecting the historic fabric of the city of Milwaukee, and

your consideration of this excellent nomination.

With Regards,

Emelia Rudd

Executive Director

Milwaukee Preservation Alliance

Milwaukee Preservation Alliance is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization devoted to promoting stewardship and awareness of the historic,
cultural, and economic value of Milwaukee’s built heritage.

milwaukeepreservationalliance.org


